
Dagdick, Elise (CWS)

From: Dagdick, Elise (CWS)
Sent: July-31-14 8:57 AM
To: ‘Radstrom, Bjorn’
Subject: Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor project - Information Request

Hello Bjorn,

The proposal submitted pursuant to The EnvironmentAct for the Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor — Stage 2 project and
comments received from the public and the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) related to the proposal have been
reviewed. The following additional information is required based on this review.

1. Can you please confirm that the project infrastructure will not be constructed in the forested and wetland area
north ofthe Manitoba Hydro right-of-way in the Parker Lands?

2. Who is the owner of these lands?

3. Is future “Transit Oriented Development” planned for these lands?

The environmental assessment review process will continue upon receipt of your response to the above requested
information.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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